

How can I use this with my children?

When writing to Father Christmas, your child can use this template to help them structure their letter. You could also encourage your child to write letters to friends and family to open on Christmas morning.

How does this help my children's learning?

Writing is a key skill as is being able to write with kindness. Sitting down to think about the content of the letter and process thoughts before they put pen to paper can help them to write thoughtfully. Having lines already on the paper can help children to space out their writing.

Ideas for further learning:

Why not try using these <u>Santa Finger</u> <u>Spacers</u> to help with spacing out letters and words when writing festive letters and cards?



Letter to Father Christmas	
Dear Father Christmas,	Doll Toy car Skipping rope Scrayons
My name is	Stime Teddy Bike
and I am years old.	Doll Toy Car Skipping rope Crayons
I have been kind to others this year by:	Stime Teddy Bike
	Doll Toy car Skipping rope Crayons
This Christmas I am hoping to receive:	Slime Teddy Bike
	Skipping rope Stime Teddy Bike
Merry Christmas!	
Thank you,	Dall Toy Car Skipping r Crayons Stime Teddy Bike
twinkl.com	Doll y Car Ppin Woni





If you enjoyed this resource, why not try...









If you need us, just get in touch - contact twinklcares@twinkl.co.uk visit twinkl.com/parents

